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MEET COOPER! CULUTURAL
COORDINATOR- FIRST NATION

We're all cheers and high-fives for our
young stars at Wyndham Central
College! Watch out for Cooper Decker,
our 2023 graduate, as he kicks off his
cool new gig as the Cultural
Coordinator. Get ready for a blast as he
teams up with our First Nation folks,
students, and community. Big welcome,
Cooper! 🎉

HAPPY 50TH!
Our school turns 50 this
year and the Link Centre
Community Hub is
gearing up for a big year
of celebrations. Look out
for opportunities to be
involved.

RAINBOW GROUP IS BACK!
Rainbow group is back in
full swing, supporting and
celebrating our LGBTQIA+
community. Look out for our
schedule in this newsletter





GARDEN UPDATE

We have harvested the
produce from our community

garden wicking beds and
shared it with our staff and

food tech rooms to cook with
students. Excitedly, we are

preparing our winter garden
for this term. If you are

interested in helping, please
speak to Kristy.





Community Engagement Lead Kristy and Family Community Worker Paw Ner
Moo attended the celebration of the 76th Karen National Day amongst

community leaders, students and families of Wyndham Central College and the
broader Wyndham Karen community including Mayor of Wyndham City Dr Jennie
Berrera. It was a beautiful demonstration of their freedom, equality, democratic

right,  harmony and peace provided by their community ancestors in 1948.
Happy Karen National Day ☺️Well done to Eh Su from Wyndham Community and

Education Centre Inc for organising a wonderful event.

76th Karen 
National Day 
Celebration



New Zealand's national day. Every year on 6 February –
Waitangi Day – people of all communities and backgrounds

gather at Waitangi to commemorate the first signing of
New Zealand’s founding document: Te Tiriti o Waitangi,

The Treaty of Waitangi, on 6 February 1840.
Waitangi Day is recognised as New Zealand’s national
day and is the most important marker in the country’s

history.
Ongoing recognition of the Treaty of Waitangi as the

nation’s founding document will continue to keep this
celebration alive, as the Treaty continues to live as part

of New Zealand’s past, present and future.
We hope our families celebrating had the best day ☺️




